UNIVERSITY OF PECS

Medical School
English-German Student Council

Pécs, 7™ March 2011
Invitation for International Evening 2011

Dear Professors, dear fellow students and colleagues,

International Evening is an annual occasion organized by the English-German Student
Council and carried out, as well as enjoyed, by more than 1000 international medical
students of our Faculty.

Students represent their countries and cultures to you and their fellow students and to those
from other schools. Intercultural communication and peaceful coexistence are celebrated at
that evening in the European Capital of Culture of the year 2010.

More than fifty countries are represented at our Medical School, hence this is a grand
opportunity to become better acquainted with our cultural diversity by tasting fancy foods
and enjoying performances prepared and recited by our students.

It will be an honor and great privilege to welcome you, on Saturday March 1 9" 2011 at
5.30 pm in the premises of EXPO Pécs, Exhibition and Conference Centre, in 7632 Pécs,
Megyeri it 72. Tickets, for entrance and for tasting of international food, are available in the
German and Hungarian Program Offices.

Please visit our online presentation for more information about the Student Council and the
exceptional festivity of internationality at www.pecs-students.hu.
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